
2019 WR Testing Schedule 
 
The Western Region Board of Directors is putting together the 2019 Testing 
Schedule and needs your input.  The schedule is only as good as the information 
we have when we determining where and when to have tests.  Please submit your 
testing needs for 2019 at this time.   
 
To make sure that we met the needs of our members we need to know what type of 
tests you need (Derby/Solms/AZP/VGP), your location, and the breeding 
(pedigree) of your dog (to avoid judging conflicts). 
 
Tests are expensive to hold with the cost of Judges travel, Judges housing & meals, 
and birds so it is important that we plan our test efficiently.  We want to meet the 
needs of our membership while controlling cost as much as possible.   
 
Please submit your needs by December 10th to:  foleary7@gmail.com 


